
Tudor Court Newsletter 
Friday 17th January 2025 Issue Number 006 

Inspire - Challenge - Succeed 

Dear Parents, Pupils and Staff, 

 

A belated Happy New Year and welcome back! On    

behalf of all our staff, I would like to thank all of the    

parents and children for the generous and thoughtful 

Christmas gifts. It has been a fantastic start to 2025 with 

the children diving into their learning with enthusiasm 

and energy. We are thrilled to see them enjoying their 

lessons and making great strides in their progress. 

 

Our school choir has been hard at work preparing for 

the Young Voices performance at the O2 Arena in    

London, which is happening this Tuesday! The children 

have been practising tirelessly and are excited to     

showcase their talents on such a prestigious stage. We 

wish them the best of luck, and we know they will      

represent Tudor Court with pride. 

 

On Monday, I had the privilege of welcoming Councillor 

Vikki Hartstean, the Portfolio Holder for Education, along 

with Malcolm Taylor, Head of Service for Specialist    

Provision and Principal Educational Psychologist at   

Thurrock Children’s Services. The focus of their visit was 

on inclusion in mainstream schools. It was a wonderful 

opportunity to highlight the good practices we have in 

place at Tudor Court, as well as to discuss the current 

challenges facing schools in this area. We are committed 

to making sure every child feels valued and supported, 

and it was great to share our work with them. 

Message from the Head Teacher 
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Our FTCA committee will meet on Monday 

20th January to review the success of our Christmas  

Bazar and discuss plans for the year ahead. I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank all the parents and       

volunteers who contributed to making the event a      

success. We look forward to building on this success and 

continuing to strengthen our school community in 2025. 

 

I am excited to announce that Tudor Treasures, 

our Wraparound provision, is now up and running! The 

service has already received some really positive feedback 

from both children and parents who have attended. It is 

fantastic to see so many families taking advantage of this 

new offering. 

 

As we begin the new year, we remain committed to 

providing the best possible learning environment for your 

children. We are looking forward to all the exciting    

opportunities and challenges that 2025 will bring. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement 

in our school community. 

 

I hope you have a great weekend 
 

Phil Kyriacou  
 

Head Teacher 



 

Well done to all of the classes who have won the          

Attendance Trophy!!  Keep up the good work! 

 

Week Beginning 6th January:     

 

Week Beginning 13th January: 

 

 

 

Congratulations…. 

Year Class Teacher % Wins 

R 4 Ms Green 99.3 7th 

1 8 Mrs Espin 98.7 6th 

2 11 Mrs Payne 100 6th 

3 14 Mrs Amin 98.6 7th 

4 16 Mrs Field 99.0 5th 

5 19 Mrs Long 98.9 7th 

6 24 Miss Kirby / Mrs Burgess 99.7 10th 

Attendance Trophy Awards 

Year Class Teacher % Wins 

R 4 Ms Green 98.3 6th 

1 7 Mrs Waller 98.7 6th 

2 11 Mrs Payne 100 5th 

3  12 
Mrs Arnell &          

Mrs Puhlhofer 
96.3 3rd 

4 15 Mrs Sukutiene 100 7th 

5 21 Ms Comley 95.1 4th 

6 24 
Miss Kirby and       

Mrs Burgess 
97.1 9th 

Congratulations to Manol who has recently won a silver 

medal in the 200m butterfly.  Manol is a part of Thurrock 

Swimming Club and his parents are very proud of his    

recent achievements and wanted to share them with us. 

 

 

Manol - Class 24 

Arturo (Class 25) recently took part in the Chirpy Parade 

at Tottenham Hotspur Football Club before the game 

against Wolves. 

 

 

Arturo - Class 25 



If you would like to discuss any issues or concerns in    

regards to your child, please can we ask you to use the 

following chain of communication: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Channels of Communication 

If not resolved 

Class Teacher 

Year Lead 

Year Lead will refer to a member of our 

Leadership Team 

If not resolved 

 

We have been asked to clarify details of the start of the 

school day.  Please see times listed below: 
 

Classroom doors open 

8.40am 

Children registered and ready to learn 

08.50am 
 

If you arrive at the school gate after 08.50am, you will be 

asked to go to the office and sign your child in on our    

Inventry System.  They will then also receive a late mark. 

 

 

The School Day 

If you would like to apply for a space in the Tudor Court 

Nursery for September 2025, please complete a Nursery 

Registration Form which can be collected from our 

school office.  Please also share this information with your 

friends and family. 

 

Children are eligible to apply for a space in the September 

after their 3rd Birthday and our Nursery Admissions are 

done directly through Tudor Court Primary School and 

not Thurrock Admissions. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please email:  

admissions@tudorcourtprimary.com  

 

The Closing Date for applications is: 

28th February 2025 

Tudor Court Nursery Admissions 2025 

Arrive to School 

News & Information…. 

 

What Parents Need to Know 

about JusTalk Kids  

 

JusTalk Kids is an alternative version of the JusTalk app, 

aimed at an audience aged 13 and under.  As that upper 

age limit suggests, this social networking platform is      

intended to be suitable for youngsters, providing them 

with a space of their own to interact with a community 

their own age. 

 

Unfortunately, there are still risks associated with JusTalk 

Kids, so it is vitally important for parents to understand 

the potential dangers for those who use the app. The 

guide at the end of the newsletter delves into the most 

prominent online safety concerns of JusTalk Kids, while 

also letting you know how to ensure that children can be 

protected, should they wish to create an account. 

Mr Elliot - Tech Tips 
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